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Dear Member,  

 

Your nominating committee is pleased to announce the following slate of officers for the 

fiscal year 2014-2015: 

   

President   Dolores Williams  

VP Community Service   LaDawn Dalley  

VP Education   Pam Wingate  

VP Finance   MJ Fielek  

VP Guild Activities   Linda Neal  

VP Media   Lynne Fritsche  

VP Membership   Donna Petrick and Kemberly Wilshire  

VP Programs   Sherry Worley and Kaye Dunn  

Quilt Plano 2015 Chair   Pam Walsh  

Secretary   Marty Crouch (and Leslie Leathers until Nov.)  

      

 

 

See you all at Quilt Plano 2014 Preview Night, August 14 at 6:30 PM.  Sincerely,   

 

Dolores Williams 

President 

Quilters Guild of Plano 

 


